
From: Michael Ainley 

Sent: 28 January 2013 15:33 

To: programmeofficer 
Subject: RE: Erratum to the Final Proposed Modifications 

Dear Louise, 

Thank you for your e-mail below notifying me of the modifications to the DPD that was discussed with the 
Inspectorate at Kelham Hall mid December 2012 to which I attended the hearings that effected 

Southwell.  

I note that at this stage N&S DC are still featuring DPD ref: SO/HO/2 "land South of Halloughton Road" 
despite the strong opposition and requests for this site to be removed and increased density applied to 
other sites. 

On a different subject matter and notwithstanding the above, if N&S DC are as they appear to be 
continuing with the promotion of their fellow Councillors land, DPD ref: SO/HO/2, I would like you to add a 
comment in the proposed modification column that; 

 There are a number of "Charges" over the land DPD ref: SO/HO/2 held by the owners of 
Springfield House, Nottingham Road, Southwell, NG25 0QW (Title Deed NT464954) for a "Right 
of Way" for "Services" such as "Mains Electricity" that would need to be satisfied by mutual 
agreement before any excavation works could proceed. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Michael Ainley  

  

 


